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Median Work for US 70 
Las Cruces, NM 

 
 
Las Cruces - The District One office for the New Mexico Department of Transportation 
(NMDOT) with Smith and Aguirre Construction are scheduled to start installing the concrete 
wall barriers along a portion of US 70 from the I-25/US 70 Interchange to Rinconada (exit 
152.5). The contractor will begin work, and will install traffic control on Tuesday May 27th by 
7:00 a.m. 
 
The contractor will be working within the median and inner lanes as motorists will continue to 
have two lanes of open traffic for both directions. The project working hours will be Monday to 
Friday from 7 a.m. until 5 p.m. until completion in September of 2014. 
  
                            

### 
 
For additional information regarding this release you may contact Bridget M. Spedalieri, 
NMDOT-District One Public Information Officer, 575-525-7340 (office) or 575-640-5981 (cell) 
bridget.spedalier@state.nm.us . 
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